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New York Hereford Breeders  

Annual Meeting  
Election of Officers 

 
December 2, 2017 

Abigail's Restaurant, Seneca Falls, NY 
 

President: Warren Bippert 

 

Vice President: Sarah Ford 

 

Secretary: Anita Kriese 

 

Treasurer: Brenda Dermody 

 

‘Hereford Happenings’ 

Next Meeting  

Saturday, January 20, 2018  

New York Hereford Breeders Meeting  

Double Tree Hotel, East Syracuse, NY  

 

Hereford/Angus Sale 
Spring 2018 

Contact Grady Updyke at 607-565-7357 or 

email flagmarshranch@stny.rr.com  

if you are interested in consigning an animal.  

Watch our website for additional information.  

 

 

 

*******Reminders******* 

Ray Russell Memorial Futurity 

Weaning Information 

Weaning information is due to Ted Kriese on or 

before January 1, 2018, accompanied by $20.00 

per nomination and a copy of the animals  

registration paper.  

Breeding Nominations 

Breeding nominations are due to Ted Kriese by 

January 1, 2018 accompanied by $20.00 per  

nomination.  The Dam must be owned by you at 

the time of breeding.  

Questions call Ted Kriese at 315-455-2073  

Mail completed forms, check and copies of  

registration papers to: 

Ted Kriese 
130 Earl Ave 

Mattydale, NY  13211 

————————————————- 

Membership Directory 

It is that time again; time to renew your  

membership in the NYS Hereford Breeders.   

It is a directory year and dues are $50.00 for two 

years payable by January 31, 2018. 


